
Newmark Education

Parent Alert
November 3, 2024

Please Help Us Reach 100% Parent Participation!
Dear Newmark Parents,

A special thank you to all the parents who have contributed to the 2024 Newmark Annual Fund.  Your
support is invaluable to continuing the important programs at Newmark.  We have been fortunate with
several generous donations made by alumni and Friends of Newmark, representing 37% of funds raised
so far.   Every year our goal is 100% Parent Participation.  To date, only 42% of current Newmark
parents have participated in this year's Annual Fund, representing 62% of funds raised.

Please help us to continue doing what we do best – educating and providing emotional and social
connections for our families and students.  There is still time to donate if you haven't had a chance to
yet.  Every gift counts!  And, please consider Newmark in your year-end, tax-deductible plans.  We
gratefully accept credit cards, checks or even stocks.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5zLM13-LAPt9ojcpwh4jRQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpCN-gP0Q6aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL05ld21hcmstRWR1Y2F0aW9uLTE3OTExNTk1ODgwMjAzN1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZxsgrCdn9bph5lIac2xldnlAbmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MinKIeRh5M_R0Rttezeq7A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpCN-gP0QraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9uZXdtYXJrZWR1Lz9obD1lblcHc2Nob29sbUIKZxsgrCdn9bph5lIac2xldnlAbmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb21YBAAAAAE~


Visit our  website or check your Friday Backpack News to make a gift today.  If you value the education
and experience provided by Newmark for your child, please donate to the 2024 Newmark Annual Fund. 
Be part of the Newmark Parent 100%.  Thank you for your consideration on behalf of all the students at
Newmark.

Sincerely,

Ms. Cynthia Allman  Dr. Regina M. Peter
Executive Director  Executive Director

NextMark Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and supports Newmark Education and Teacher Training

Please Help Us Reach 100% Parent Participation!
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